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Although this statement is included within the Operational Description Exhibit, please
note that this is separately signed below pursuant to the Commission's requirements.

Pursuant to the requirements contained in Part 15.121 of the
Commission's Rules, this scanning receiver does not have the
capability of tuning the frequencies assigned to the Domestic
Public Cellular Radio Telecommunications Service.

In this circuitry, this device is not readily alterable to restore
the cellular band coverage because the inventory of frequencies
contained within this band is not available in the microprocessor.
Also, the microprocessor is fixed soldered and not easily removable.

In addition, the critical circuitry is *hardened” with a black
epoxy that covers the area of the circuitry that might be modified
to circumvent the design efforts referenced above.

Therefore, since the clipping of leads; or the installation of a
simple component such as a diode, resistor, or a jumper wire; or
the reprogramming of any semiconductor device contained within this
unit canpnot be accomplished using a special access code or a

personal computer; This is to certify that the conditions mandated
in part 15.121 have been met.

WWLW

s R. Haynes October 29, 2002

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. If you have any questions regarding
the above, please do not hesitate to contact me at (jhaynes @ uniden.com) or by
telephone at (843) 374-3852..




